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Subject: [Fwd: Bowser Trail]
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>
Date: Tue, 11 Sep 2007 22:46:58 -0700
To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>, Hugh Murray <hughmurray@shaw.ca>, John Miller
<jlmmam@shaw.ca>

See attached letter to FONVCA. Who replies? 

-Brian 

Subject: Bowser Trail
From: Susie Wickstead <susie@indigostar.ca>
Date: Tue, 11 Sep 2007 22:39:58 -0700
To: fonvca@fonvca.org

Dear association executive,
 
We are residents in the lower Capilano / Pemberton area residing at 1466 Hope Road. We are seeking any information
that you would have regarding the Districts desire to make changes to Bowser Park. We are very concerned and will
be looking into this with the District as soon as we are able. Bowser Park is an exceptional Natural Park – it is a little
hidden jem in our Neighborhood. Any changes to this Park will certainly effect all that live in the area and appreciate
the park.
 
Many thanks Best regards –
 
Adam, Susie and Zenna Wickstead.
 
1466 Hope Road
North Vancouver BC
V7P 1W8
(604) 990 - 1132
 

Susie Wickstead
www.indigostar.ca
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